
Lopatcong Township Petition for Plan Conformance
Highlands Council (Chester Township, N.J. – March 17, 2011)



Lopatcong Township Petition for Plan Conformance
Highlands Council (Chester Township, N.J. – March 17, 2011)

From left: Chris Ross Highlands Council liaison to Lopatcong Township; Garrett VanVliet PlanningFrom left: Chris Ross, Highlands Council liaison to Lopatcong Township; Garrett VanVliet, Planning 
Board Chairman; Highlands Council Acting Chairman Jack Schrier; and Eileen Swan, Highlands 
Council Executive Director.
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Lopatcong Township Planning Board Chairman Garrett VanVliet, addresses the Highlands 
Council during the March 17th meeting.
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From left: Garrett VanVliet Planning Board Chairman is congratulated by Chris RossFrom left: Garrett VanVliet, Planning Board Chairman, is congratulated by Chris Ross, 
Highlands Council liaison to Lopatcong Township after approval of Lopatcong Township’s 
Petition for Plan Conformance.
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